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Hampton Village’s  
Year at a Glance 

Jan 9 
Conversation 
Circle Begins 

Jan 11 
Winter Program 

Registration 

Jan 17 
Kindersoccer 

Begins 

Jan 22 Yoga Begins 

Jan 30 Boot Camp Begins 

More events may be added at later 
dates 

 
 
 

Hampton Village Skating Rink  

Outdoor ice rinks are such fun! With the cold weather the Hampton Village Community 
Association Rink coordinators have been busy making ice for the rink. Have you seen 
them in the glow of the rink lights applying thin layers of water to build up the ice? While 
the ice surface may not yet be perfect, it is pretty close and skaters have already been 
out on the ice! The rink is for skaters of all ages and abilities. Families and learners 
may enjoy skating during the supervised skating which are scheduled each Thursday 
from 6 – 8 p.m. and Saturday and Sunday afternoons from 2 – 4 p.m. During supervised 
skating times, no puck or hockey sticks are allowed on the ice. If the weather is -25° or 
colder, there will be no supervised skating. Enthusiastic skaters are still welcome to 
skate at their own risk!  

Improvements to the rink this year 
include new benches and an exterior 
trouble light, seen in the photo to the 
right. If you see this light illuminated 
please contact the rink coordinator at 
rink@saskhvca.com or post the 
information on Facebook. If this light is 
illuminated, it means the temperature 
inside rink storage shed is too low. A low 
temperature might cause the water pipes 
inside the shed to freeze, resulting in 
damage to the shed and difficulties flooding the rink.  
 

The Rink Coordinator can always use help flooding and shoveling the rink. If you can 
add your name to the list of volunteers our rink coordinator, Donovan, will contact you 
when help is required. Once the rink is fully operational for the season, shovels will 
be available to help keep the ice in tip top shape!  
 
  

Hampton Village Community Association 

P.O. Box 30048 
1624 33rd street 

Saskatoon, SK  S7L 7M6 

www.saskhvca.com  and on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/hamptonvillage/  

mailto:rink@saskhvca.com
http://www.saskhvca.com/
https://www.facebook.com/hamptonvillage/
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Off Leash Dog Park opened December 1, 2017 
 
Councillor Troy Davies was on hand for the official opening 
of the “Paul Mostoway Off Leash Dog Park” located on 
Richardson Road, just east of McClocklin Road. It was also 
delightful to welcome family members of Paul Mostoway in 
whose honour the park is named. Family members indicated 
Mr. Mostoway was a busy man. He was an educator and a 
political figure in Saskatchewan. He represented the town of 
Hanley from 1971 to 1975 and Saskatoon Centre from 1975 
to 1982 in the Legislative Assembly of Saskatchewan. He 
served on Saskatoon City council from 1988 to 1994 and was 
a member of Saskatoon Catholic School Board as well as a 
member of the senate for the University of Saskatchewan.  
 

 
Several dogs and their owners have been anxiously waiting for 
this dog park to open. People and their pooches waited patiently 
to play in the park while City officials described its features. The 
off-leash dog park is the 10th off leash dog park operated by the 
City of Saskatoon. It is 3.2 acres in size, fully fenced and is one 
of the few dog parks that is landscaped. There is also a crusher 
dust pathway, waste receptacles and ten angled parking 
spaces. 
  

 
Off-leash dog park users should be aware that a valid dog license is required 
to access any Dog Park. Animal Control Bylaw Officers periodically visit off 
leash dog parks and will ticket unlicensed pets. Picking up after your pet is 
still required in an off-leash dog park. 
 
Dog Park Ambassador Groups coordinate with the city’s Animal Services 
department to ensure the park and its community needs are met. The city 
is currently looking for Hampton Villagers who have a passion for dogs who 
would like to be part of a Dog Park Ambassador group for our community. 
If you are interested or would like more information go to 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/animalservices  

  

https://www.saskatoon.ca/animalservices
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December Garbage and Recycling Schedule 

 

Thursday, December 21, 2017  Garbage Day 

Wednesday, December 27, 
2017 
 

Blue Bin Day 

Reduce your Christmas garbage and 

place Christmas wrapping paper in 

your Blue Bin!  

Thursday, December 28, 2017 Garbage Day 

Wednesday, January 10, 2018 First Recycling Day of the new year 

Thursday, January 11, 2018 First Garbage Day of the new year 

  

FANTASYLAND DAYHOME

 

Fantasyland Dayhome, located in 
Hampton Village, currently has one 
full-time toddler spot (30 months to 
grade one), two full-time spots for your 
grade one and older child with 
equalized monthly rate through the 
year. I have CPR, First Aid, criminal 
record check and years of child care 
references. Busing is also available to 
and from the Hampton schools & 
Ecole Canadienne. 
What to expect when you choose 
Fantasyland dayhome for your child 
care needs? Healthy meals, sibling 
discount, year-end tax receipt, daily 
schedule that includes educational 
studies, clean and safe environment. 
Online review from other parents at 
https://www.facebook.com/Fantasyla
nd-dayhome-1569133283359721/  
Please email: 
Fantasylanddayhome@hotmail.com 
to arrange an interview or ask 
questions or visit our Facebook page 
at: 
https://www.facebook.com/Fantasyla
nd-dayhome-1569133283359721/  

 

https://www.facebook.com/Fantasyland-dayhome-1569133283359721/
https://www.facebook.com/Fantasyland-dayhome-1569133283359721/
mailto:Fantasylanddayhome@hotmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/Fantasyland-dayhome-1569133283359721/
https://www.facebook.com/Fantasyland-dayhome-1569133283359721/
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Rezoning Application and Official Community Plan Land Use 
Amendment in Hampton Village Business Park – FUD to B2  

  

The City of Saskatoon, Development Review Section has received an 
application from Dream Development to rezone lands in the Hampton 
Village Business Park. The purpose of the application is to implement 
the Hampton Village Business Park Concept Plan by rezoning from 
FUD (Future Urban Development) to B2 (District Commercial). The 
purpose of the B2 zoning district is to provide an intermediate range of 
commercial uses to serve the needs of two to five neighbourhoods.   
  
In order to accommodate this rezoning, the applicant has applied to 
amend the Official Community Plan Land Use Map from Business Park 
to District Commercial.  
  
The Hampton Village Business Park Concept Plan was approved by 
City Council on July 26th, 2017, and identified the proposed parcel as 
commercial.  
  
The attached proposed rezoning map and Official Community Plan 
amendment map identifies the proposed site to be rezoned. This site is 
also identified in the attached Hampton Village Business Park Concept 
Plan.  
  
Should you have any questions or concerns about the proposed 
rezoning or the amendment to the Official Community Plan Land Use 
Map, contact Mark Wilson, MCIP, RPP Planner Development Review 
City of Saskatoon 306-986-0902 mark.wilson@saskatoon.ca    
  
 
 
 

 

Schools, libraries and community associations have partnered with the Saskatoon Open Door Society to 
provide English Language practice sessions in a relaxed setting called “Conversation Circles.” Conversation 

Circles are held several days a week at various locations throughout the city. Sessions are free and 
newcomers to Canada are welcome to attend as many sessions per week as they wish. 

Mondays 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. Lawson Heights School 430 Redberry Road 

Mondays 7:00 – 8:30 p.m. Alice Turner Library 110 Nelson Road 

Tuesdays 9:15 – 10:45 a.m. Hampton Village School 1055 Hampton Circle 

Tuesdays 1:00 – 2:30 p.m. Round Prairie Library 170 – 250 Hunter Road 

Wednesdays 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. Howard Coad School 431 Ave T North 

Wednesdays 2:00 – 3:30 p.m. College Park School 3440 Harrington Street 

Wednesdays 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. J.S. Wood Library 1801 Lansdowne Ave 

Thursdays 8:45 – 10:15 a.m. Lester B. Pearson School 3620 Centennial Drive 

Thursdays 6:30 – 8:00 p.m. Cliff Wright Library 1653 McKercher Drive 
   

mailto:mark.wilson@saskatoon.ca
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St. Lorenzo Ruiz Catholic School Information 

What an amazing start to our first 
school year at St. Lorenzo Ruiz! It 
has been an exciting couple of 
months to say the least. The 
parents, students and staff have 
had many opportunities to get to 
know each other. Our Meet the 
staff and welcome BBQ were well 
attended and provided a 
formalized time for parents to meet 
the staff. Father Iheanyi joined us 
in late September for a mass in 
our school gym. We are so 
blessed for this partnership. Our 2 
playgrounds were also completed 
in late September. What an 
amazing privilege! Thank you to 
the playground committee for 
making this happen.   We had the 
opportunity to celebrate Education 
week in early October. Visits from 
past Roughriders and also Chef 
Ardell from Prairie Meats were 
highlights for our students.  Our 
Family Halloween dance in late 
October was a huge success. It 
was so great to see so many families join us. In early November our community celebrated All Saints 
Day. Three-way conferences and progress reports were a focus of early November. Having almost all 
our parents and students attend is a testament to the partnership required in education. 
 

As this newsletter arrives, we should be well into the Advent Season and preparing the Christmas. St. 
Lorenzo community will have gathered for a Family Christmas Night in the middle of December. This 
evening allowed us to celebrate the reason for the season as a school community. 

 

We look forward to welcoming new Kindergarten families in January as 
we begin the process of Kindergarten registration for the 2018-2019 
school year. Thank you to all our families for an amazing first half of the 
year!! 

 
François Rivard  
St. Lorenzo Ruiz Principal 
Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools 
1-306-659-7951 
frivard@gscs.ca  
  

mailto:frivard@gscs.ca
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Saskatoon Hampton Cricket Club 

Over two billion people worldwide either play or watch cricket, making it the second most popular 
sport in the world. Did you know that in the early 1900s, cricket was played throughout Saskatchewan, 
with many towns having clubs? This makes cricket one of the oldest sports in the province and its 
popularity is on the rise again! 

There are currently ten cricket clubs in Saskatoon and it is expected there will fifteen clubs by 2018. All 
clubs are registered with the “Saskatoon Cricket Association” and Hampton Village is one of those teams!  

Cricket has been played at the club level in Hampton Village since 2010. In 2015 the Hampton Cricket 
Club became part of Saskatchewan Cricket League. Although new members of the Cricket League, the 
club quickly proved to be very competitive. They were runners up in tournament for 2015 season and 
runners up in Super Six tournament in the 2016 season. Their success has continued in the 2017 season 
when they became Champions for Division II. As Division Champions, they also won the joint trophy for 
the Pakistan Super League (PSL) for being undefeated in 2017. They also hold the record for the highest 
number of runs-- totalling 457 runs in the One Day Provincial Tournament (ODP). One player, Hibaat 
Ullah, scored 210 runs in 84 balls! 

Team owner, Yousaf Shah, is very proud of all 30 players in the Saskatoon Hampton Cricket Club. He 
states all players are very talented and play well. He appreciates their hard work and their success to 
date. Go Hampton! Go! 

The Saskatoon Hampton Cricket club plays their matches in Saskatoon at Pierre Radisson Park and on 
the cricket pitch at the Saskatoon Forestry Farm Park. Some matches are played in Regina. 

The cricket season starts in May and ends in late August. Cricket clubs play as many as 20-25 matches in 
one season. The annual cost to operate a club is $10,000.00 to $15,000.00 which includes playing in the 
One Day Provincial Tournament, the T20 League, as well as Super 6 and Pakistan Super League. 

The Hampton Cricket Club aims to have the first women’s cricket club in Saskatoon by 2018. Watch our 
Facebook page and website for more details. They also plan to start a youth program in schools and at 
the community level. As a member of the Hampton Cricket Club, Yousaf is willing to speak to anyone 
interested in learning more about cricket. 

If you would like more information about playing Cricket in Hampton Village, contact Yousaf Shah 
yousafshah312@hotmail.com  

 GAME ON! 

Did you catch that change in the Adult 
Programming? Cribbage is no longer the 
only game we play!  We are playing a 
card game called “Golf” and a board 
game called “Poker Dice.” The latter is our 
current favorite as it is challenging, 
competitive and can be played in teams. 
Those who gather enjoy the games and 
the socializing. Do you have a game you 
would like to share? Come. Play games! 
Come to the Community Resource Room 
on Thursdays at 1:30. The coffee is on! 

  

mailto:yousafshah312@hotmail.com
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Coachman Restaurant  

in Market Mall  

at 20-2325 Preston Ave S 

Has a banquet room for all your special 
occasions! 

 
Great for birthdays, anniversaries, 

meetings, steak night, paint nights and 
more!   

 
Seats up to 80 people.   

Pick up your catering package at The 
Coachman Restaurant today! 

Contact us at: 
306-373-1263 

thecoachman@shaw.ca 
  

 
 

 

mailto:thecoachman@shaw.ca
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Hudson Bay Park/ Mayfair/ Kelsey Woodlawn Community Association 
Winter Indoor Programs 

In addition to our current popular indoor programs for all ages we offer the following new 
programs: 

❖ English as a Second Language for Families  
❖ Families are broken into adult, teen, child and each week has a theme.  One 

week would be food, another for money, the next for clothing, transportation, 
games, etc.   

❖ Program led by ECP volunteers from the U of S 
❖ Mondays evenings at Henry Kelsey School 

❖ Agents of Change – Youth (11–15) 
❖ CISV provides people with the attitudes, skills and knowledge they require to 

become active global citizens and agents of change for the future. CISV uses the 
learning by doing model to encourage learning on topics of diversity, conflict and 
resolution, human rights and sustainable development. The things people learn in 
CISV apply to their every day lives enabling them to make a positive impact in 
their home community.  

❖ Wednesdays evenings @ Henry Kelsey School 

For further information on indoor programs -  
 Online https://hudsonbayparkmayfairkelsey.org/  • City of Saskatoon 2017/18 •  

In person registration Wednesday January 9th @ Henry Kelsey School 7 –8 pm 

 
 

The Hampton Village Community Garage Sale is on May 12, 2018! 

  

https://hudsonbayparkmayfairkelsey.org/
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The Hampton Village Community Association is made up of 
volunteers from our community. The Secretary position on 
the Hampton Village Community Association Board is 
available. Can you take minutes? Can you attend monthly 
meetings from September to June? Would you like to meet 
new people, learn more about your community and share 
your talents with your Community Association? Contact 
Cinthia by email at president@saskhvca.com   

mailto:president@saskhvca.com
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Sunday, December 24 

@ 1030 a.m. 
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HVCA Board Members 
Executive 

President Cinthia president@saskhvca.com  

Vice President Reann vicepresident@saskhvca.com  

Treasurer Chelsey treasurer@saskhvca.com  

Secretary This position could be yours! Secretary@saskhvca.com  

Coordinators 

Communication Cathy communications@saskhvca.com  

Adult Indoor Programming Kelly adultprograms@saskhvca.com  

Child and Youth Indoor 
Programming 

Kristen childprograms@saskhvca.com  

Kinder Soccer Christine kindersoccer@saskhvca.com  

Soccer Melanie soccer@saskhvca.com  

Rink Donovan rink@saskhvca.com  

Membership Glen memberships@saskhvca.com  

Allocations Crystal allocations@saskhvca.com  

Daytime Programming This position could be yours!  

Members at Large Danae, Dave, Keagan, Darcie and Liisa 

 

Monthly board meetings: 

• Are open to all members of the community.  

• Held monthly on the second Wednesday.  

• In the Community Resource Room. 

• At 1055 Hampton Circle. 

• Start at 6:30 pm. 
 
Meeting dates are: 

January 10, 2018 
February 14, 2018 

March 14, 2018 
April 11, 2018 
May 9, 2018 
June13, 2018 

Newsletter advertising information 
 

Advertisements can be submitted to:  communications@saskhvca.com . 
 

Advertising costs are as follows: 
Full page ad $100.00 
Half page ad $75.00 Dimensions are 3.25“x 7.5”, must be in landscape orientation. 
Quarter page ad $50.00 Dimensions are 3.25” x 4.75”, must be in portrait orientation. 
Business card size $25.00  
 

Prices are per newsletter edition. All ads are published in the newsletter which is also posted to our 
webpage. Ads must be submitted in camera ready pdf format. 
 

An invoice is sent to advertisers when the newsletter is printed. Payment is requested within 30 
days of receiving the invoice. We can only accept cheques for payment. 

 
 

mailto:president@saskhvca.com
mailto:vicepresident@saskhvca.com
mailto:treasurer@saskhvca.com
mailto:Secretary@saskhvca.com
mailto:communications@saskhvca.com
mailto:adultprograms@saskhvca.com
mailto:childprograms@saskhvca.com
mailto:kindersoccer@saskhvca.com
mailto:soccer@saskhvca.com
mailto:rink@saskhvca.com
mailto:memberships@saskhvca.com
mailto:allocations@saskhvca.com
mailto:%20communications@saskhvca.com

